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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you that the first round of ticket sales for the 8th grade class of 2025 

graduation ceremony will soon be available. We will have three rounds of ticket sales this 

year: February 17th - 21st, April 7th - 11th, and May 5th - 9th. As we approach this special 

milestone, we want to ensure that all families have the opportunity to attend and celebrate this 

momentous occasion with their graduates.   

Graduation Ceremony Details: 

● Date: Tuesday May 27, 2025 

● Time: 6:00pm 

● Location: Curtis M. Phillips Center for the Performing Arts located at 3201 Hull Rd, 

Gainesville, FL 32611, USA 

Ticket Sales Information: 

● Tickets are available for purchase the weeks of February 17th - 21st, April 7th - 11th, and 

May 5th - 9th. 

● Students must meet graduation requirements and be cleared of any remaining debts in 

order to purchase tickets. Students who are not currently meeting graduation requirements 

will be able to purchase tickets during the later rounds of sales if they have met the criteria. 

● Tickets can be purchased during the designated weeks through their homeroom teachers by 

submitting the attached form and payment. 

● Tickets will not be sold at the door on the evening of graduation. 

● All sales are non refundable. 

● The cost per ticket will be $5. 

● The dates to pick up tickets will be announced at a later time. 

Please note that seating for the ceremony is limited, and we encourage you to purchase your 

tickets as soon as they become available to ensure you have a spot for your family and loved 

ones. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
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